
From:
To: LSIC
Subject: Dying with Dignity
Date: Saturday, 25 July 2015 3:39:29 PM

I feel strongly about people with dementia,  terminal painful cancers, quality of life being non
existant - I hope if I am unable to attend to my bodily functions I could be hurried along off the
planet.  When animals are suffering we can call in a vet and have the animal put down - I feel we
should be able to do the same to humans.
I had a very dear friend who had motor neuron disease and she took herself to Switzerland to
end her life.  She would have much preferred to have died here in Australia with friends and
family around but our laws do not allow this.  Hopefully things will change - there should be no
reason why people have to suffer.
 
Judith A Rawlins
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